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Dear Parents/Carers 

Covid Update 

As you will be aware, the arrangements have been changed for self-isolation. The guidance states:  

• All household members of ANY covid positive case should isolate for 10 days, regardless of 

negative PCRS, vaccination status, age, etc.  

 

• All non-household contacts (excluding children at school or nursery) of ANY covid positive case 

should seek a PCR, and if doubly vaccinated (or aged under 18), are asymptomatic and return a 

negative PCR, can come out of isolation.  

 

• Early Years, Primary and Secondary settings: School contacts – children should only identify as 

close contacts in particular circumstances where there is concern around very close, prolonged 

contact.  

To keep everyone safe, we ask that our parents/carers continue to… 

• Wear a face covering around the school grounds. 

• Keep a safe distance from staff and other adults/households. 

• Stick to your drop off and collection times.  

• Leave the gate clear as soon as you drop off, there are adults in the playground to supervise the 

children. 

End of Term – Last Day 

All schools in North Lanarkshire, finish on Wednesday 22nd December at 2.30pm. To keep with our 

staggered start and finish times, our classes will be dismissed as follows:  

P2, P3, P4/3, P4, P5 will finish school at 2.25pm 

P1, P2/1, P6, P7/6, P7 will finish school at 2.30pm. 

On behalf of children and staff at Noble Primary School, I would like to wish all our school community a 

very Happy Christmas a Happy and Healthy New Year!  

With best wishes,  

Daniel Murray 

Mr Daniel Murray 
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